
 
INVITATION TO BID #2018-17 

Wichita Park Construction (“BID”) 
RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #2 

April 26, 2018 
 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  
The below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as 
published.   
 

1. The bid schedule does not have a line item for mobilization costs.  How are these costs 
supposed to be captured within the total lump sum bid?   
Answer: See addendum #2 issued April 26, 2018. 

2. C2.0 & L1.1 show a drinking fountain to be installed as an “add alternate” item.  
However, there doesn’t appear to be anything on the bid form relating to the drinking 
fountain & drain pipe being an add alternate.  Please advise as to how these costs are to 
be allocated. 
Answer: The drinking fountain and associated plumbing should be a part of the 
base bid. See addendum #2 issued April 26, 2018. 

 
3. The strip of ground that runs beneath the pole and post fence doesn’t appear to have any 

landscaping associated with it.  Is the intent to have this strip be seeded? Barked? 
Gravel? Planted? 
Answer: This area below the post and pole fence should be bark mulch. 
 

4. Do the water lines and double check valves shown on C2.0 need to be installed by a 
licensed plumber?   
Answer: The water lines and double check valves are to be installed per city 
standards. The city requires that either a licensed plumber or a licensed landscape 
installer install the backflow device.  Please note: a licensed plumber or licensed 
landscape installer must do the work and it cannot be someone under their 
supervision.  Once it goes to the pipe, it no longer needs to be the licensed individual. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #2 


